
 

 

       June 11, 2021    REVISED 

 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District 

has scheduled a special school board meeting on Tuesday, June 15, 2021, at 6:00 P.M. in the 

Boardroom at the Educational Support Center located at 3600 52nd Street, Kenosha. 
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https://forms.gle/L6kQMGZdp9XoU3N19
/sites/default/files/document-library/english/8870.pdf
https://kusd.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d9b983cfa341c1864e0e0a0c&id=765054ff60&e=073b9961db

